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Jonathan Baum, Director of Pro Bono Services, will participate in the "Law Firm IdeaLab" at 1:15 p.m. 
on Wednesday, March 4. The IdeaLab is devoted to innovations in pro bono service and Jonathan 
will speak about the Katten Legal Clinic at Jose de Diego Community Academy, which is one of the 
first periodic legal clinics located at a public school. The clinic, operated in collaboration with the 
Legal Assistance Foundation, serves the legal needs of members of the school community, which is 
predominantly low-income and Latino.

For more information, click here.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Jonathan K. Baum
+1.312.902.5479
jonathan.baum@katten.com
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